
 

 
    Department of General Services | Forum Place,6th Floor 555 Walnut St| Harrisburg, PA 17101 | mgress@pa.gov 

 

 
 

 

June 8, 2018 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

for 

 

Instant Lottery Game Services and Lottery Gaming 

System Services 

 

Request for Proposal No. 6100042856 
 

 

 

The Department of General Services (“DGS”) has determined it to be in the best interest of the 

Commonwealth to cancel RFP #6100042856 for Instant Lottery Game Services and Lottery Gaming 

System Services. As a result, DGS has decided to cancel this solicitation and plans to issue a future 

solicitation.  Please continue to monitor e-Marketplace. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Michael Gress 

Commodity Specialist 

http://www.dgs.pa.gov/

